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Memo 

 
To: Jeff Watson, CDS 
 
From:  Erin Moore, Environmental Health Technician 
 
Date:  March 14, 2014 
 
RE:   Helena Substation CU-13-00008 
 
 

 
The Kittitas County Public Health Department has reviewed the Conditional Use Permit application 

referenced above and finds that it does not require any action from public health regarding septic or 

drinking water. Please recommend for approval.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


